
 

 

 

MINI SE7EN RACING CLUB 

 

BULLETIN #1_2011  RE: DONINGTON PARK 

 

 

To all Club Members and Associates, 

 

 

Following the Donington Park race meeting held on Saturday 16 and Sunday 17 

July 2011, for rounds 6 and 7 of the 2011 Dunlop Mini Challenges, the round 7 race 

results of both Mini Se7en and Mini Miglia respectively were amended: 

 

 After post-race scrutineering for the second Mini Se7en event, car #46 Max 

Hunter was excluded from first position for being in contravention of 

Championship Regulation TR. 5.14.2 [“Technical non-compliance”]. 

This resulted in Championship Regulation SR.4.2.3 [“Additional specific 

championship penalties”] being applied by the Clerk of the Course, and a 

score of 0 (zero) being imposed for round 7, which the driver of Mini Se7en 

#46 Max Hunter will also have to count as one of his best 10 scores from the 

13 rounds scheduled for the 2011 season.  

 

 Following the second Mini Miglia race, car #11 Kane Astin was excluded 

from first position for being in contravention of MSA Specific Regulations 

for Circuit Racing Q.15.1.(k) [“Failure to comply with a black and orange 

flag”]. 

This resulted in Championship Regulation SR.4.2.3 [“Additional specific 

championship penalties”] being applied by the Clerk of the Course and a 

score of 0 (zero) being imposed for round 7, which the driver of Miglia #11 

Kane Astin will also have to count as one of his best 10 scores from the 13 

rounds scheduled for the 2011 season. 

 

 All finishers on the amended race results for both Mini Se7en and Mini 

Miglia Challenges for round 7 moved up one position from those attained on 

the original round 7 race results.  

 

 The original race results for rounds 6 of both Mini Se7en and Mini Miglia 

Challenges remained unchanged. 

 

 

Issued by: Richard Williamson 

  Championship Coordinator – Mini 7 Racing Club 

 

Dated:  Tuesday 19 July 2011 


